
The Week ahead…
● Tuesday 15th November - Waikite Valley School Athletic Sports
● Wednesday 16th November - 21 November - Scholastic Book Fair

Upcoming dates….
● Tuesday 22nd November - Cluster Athletics
● Wednesday 7th December - Parent Teacher Conferences
● Thursday 8th December - Prize Giving
● Friday 9th December - Last day of Term 4, P.T.A Picnic
● Tuesday 31st January - First day of school 2023

Kia ora and Welcome to Week 5.
Firstly, a big thank you to Edwin & Marianne Schweizer and Joel Mckay for installing the basketball hoops. It's been great
to see lots of children out there making good use of them.
Thank you to Mr Prestidge who has worked hard over the last few weeks to get the pool cleaned and
ready for all our students to enjoy.
Pool keys are available to be hired for $50 - can be used the whole season.
You must come into the office to collect and sign a pool use agreement.
Please settle invoices online (12-3155-0006515-00) or at the office ASAP
Have a great week.
Sue Ratcliffe (Principal)

Room 2 is learning about friction. Their challenge this week was to see whose ramps were going to have the
most friction with an object with wheels. Friction is a force that happens when things rub together. The frictional
force between road and tyre is what allows the tyre to push off the road and causes the car to go forward.

By Josephine Morris and Jessica Haskins

“Friction is stuff that goes on
the road so that our cars slow
down” - Bailey

“You can make friction by rubbing
two objects together” - Xavier

“If I had a bike that didn't have any
marks/grips on the wheels I would
slip and slide and wouldn't stop”
- Bree

“Rolling friction is when something
circular is rolling and using the push
and blow force” - George



VALUES AWARDS - TERM 4, WEEK 5

Pod 1 - Hunter Martin &                     Rm 2 - Xavier Foster &                            Rm 3 - Ellie Burns &
Lachlan McNaull Eli Skelton Ashley Hunter

Rm 4 - Cooper Morrissey &
Chloe Holmes

G.P.A. - Kataraina Alexander &
Chantè Davis

Waikite Valley School PTA are doing a delicious lolly fundraiser just in time for Christmas!
It's time to stock up on all of your favourite sweet treats!
There will also be prizes for the children who can sell the most bags!
All order forms and payments must be made by the 23rd of November, and the lollies will
be ready for collection on the 1st
of December.
Information and order forms will be attached to the Newsletter.
Payments can be made by cash to the office or via bank deposit
into the PTA account:
Account Name: Waikite Valley School PTA
Account Number: 12-3155-0164206-00

Waikite Valley School Contacts:
Principal - Sue Ratcliffe       mob: 022 5055821 E: principal@waikitevalley.school.nz

Office - Kelly Curtis mob: 021 294 9633 E: office@waikitevalley.school.nz

PTA Chairperson  - Crystal Carroll  ph. 021 175 0487

BOT Chairperson - Sophia Burton  ph. 022 176 9825

mailto:principal@waikitevalley.school.nz
mailto:office@waikitevalley.school.nz




PLEASE SUPPORT LOCAL BUSINESSES THAT SUPPORT US:


